
Goodlettsville Police Department 

Request for Bids 

RFB 1810-0076 
 

The Goodlettsville Police Department is soliciting bids from qualified vendors to provide 43 

MICH/ECH HHV BTE, or equivalent, BALLISTIC HELMETS which will be utilized by 

Goodlettsville Police Officers.   
 

Bids are to include cost per unit for the helmets and shipping to the Goodlettsville Police 

Department.   
 

This request for bids will also be posted on the City’s web site www.goodlettsville.gov. 

Questions should be directed to Sgt. Jason DeLoach, 615-851-2252, 

jdeloach@goodlettsville.gov. 

 

Proposals must be received by the City of Goodlettsville by no later than 2:00 pm CDT on 

December 06, 2018.  Postmarks posting times in lieu of delivery will not be accepted.  Please 

address bids and proposals to: 

 

Charlie Ballard – Purchasing Director 

City of Goodlettsville  

105 South Main 

Goodlettsville, TN 37072 
 

The City of Goodlettsville does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, sex, color, national 

origin, religion or disability in admission to, access to, or operation of its programs, services or 

activities, nor does it discriminate in its hiring, employment or purchasing practices. Contact the 

City Manager at (615) 851-2200 with questions, concerns, complaints and with requests for ADA 

accommodations. 

 

http://www.goodlettsville.gov/

